Dear Parents / Guardians,
We are writing to inform you that your child/ward will be participating in an Integration Programme which aims to help
international students and permanent residents (ISPR) integrate better into our school, our education system and the

wider Singapore community.

We would like our international students and permanent residents to join us in the programme to learn more about local
cultures and have an opportunity to interact with our local students by bonding over lunch and cultural activities.

The details of the programme are as follows:

Date: Friday, 10 March 2023

Time: 12.30 — 2.00 pm

Venue: School

Programme: Cultural activities

Lunch will be provided. Students will be dismissed from school after the programme.

For clarifications, please contact me (ng_wei_yin_carrissa@schools.gov.sg) at Tel: 6443 6848.
Thank you for partnering the school in supporting the holistic development of your child/ward.

Yours faithfully

Ms Lorraine Ng
HOD/CCE



